
 

 31 March 2017   ASG announces assistance for members  ASG today announced assistance for members who have been impacted by Cyclone Debbie.  ASG chief executive officer John Velegrinis said ASG is concerned with the impacts that such events have on individuals, families and communities and wishes to assist its members in times of hardship.  
“As a member owned organisation we understand that such events have an adverse impact on people’s lives. We know that our members’ first priority is to focus on their families’ physical safety, but we want them to know that when they are ready and able to contact us, we will be here to help,” he added.  Members who are on a fixed contribution plan and who expect that they will have difficulty in meeting these obligations in the coming months, should contact ASG to discuss options. ASG may be able to provide assistance in meeting these contributions in the short-term.   ASG Funding Solutions members who need assistance in meeting their next scheduled payment can also contact ASG to discuss options that may assist them during this difficult period.   Any other members with any other concerns resulting from the impacts of Cyclone Debbie should contact us as soon as possible.   Affected members should call ASG on 131 274.  Ends.   


